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I strongly oppose HB 3297. Your agenda has created conflicts that make you look 

bad. 

 

We all know the purpose is to promote electric cars, but it is electric cars that is 

causing the revenue decrease from gasoline sales, which you really want to replace, 

not to mention the added pollution in battery production.  

 

HB 3297 also is a conflict with Oregon's stated environmental goals by an 

unauthorized tax on people who try to do the right thing and use less fossil fuel, 

thereby reducing dependence on foreign imported petroleum, reducing air 

pollution. 


